Dear WHS Football/ Cheer Family;

Now that our 2013 year has officially ended with our banquet, I would like

Thank you to Karla Mercado for the amazing centerpieces that he made for
our tables this year. A lot of time, effort and love went into them.

year. Also for the pain staking hours spend putting together our year en
DVD that was given to our seniors to have as a keepsake of their last year
here at WHS. Nice job!

parents who donated food each week, especially to Lynda "Meatball Mama"
Hapstak and all the meat ball makers, who make the dinners a success.
Thanks to Gary for bringing all the supplies and filling & hauling coolers
every week! To Mary "the Cupcake Queen" for making 6 DOZEN cupcakes

off for us as well every week! Special thanks to Kelly Santiago for her
generosity each and every week!

FYI. Mlke S football player graduated last year!!!!! Now that's dedlcatlon
and a very good friend!!! Thanks Mike ©

t!at !un!ralser.

Thanks to Kyle for getting our game programs together and printed each
week. We have the best game programs around!!

us to but the tickets from his club. It was the best fundraiser to date though
it wouldn’t have been possible WITHOUT the parents who sold almost 2000
tickets! You parents ROCK!!



site regularly and everyone who had ever visited the site can appreciate the
hard work! Thanks to you and Bonnie for the pictures that our kids enjoy
looking at each week!

Thanks to my entire EBoard who was always there when I needed
something!! The year went by so quickly.

from her own famzly just so she can be with our kzds There is no one like
her!!l! Thank you from all of us!!

hard work, sportsmanship and team work are all about.

Thank you to our administration who support or children and our each and

eveit stei oi the wai!

hours of work.... From taking the kids pictures, to printing them and
laminating them!!!! She worked on nearly every single banquet ad by
adding a picture, adding text or tweaking one way or another.... She also

If I missed anyone, I apologize. My heartfelt thanks go out to each and
everyone one of you that helped us to make this such a successful year for
our kids. Looking forward to 2014!!!

Mauren Alcott-Comito
President WHS 5t Quarter Club



